
 

7/1/2025  

 

RE: Lori Brafford  

 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Lori Brafford. I have had the pleasure of working with 

Lori as her onsite practicum and internship clinical supervisor where she has work as a Community Counselor 

working with children. Lori has consistently demonstrated exceptional skills and a strong dedication to her 

work. She is an outstanding asset to the team and performs above expectation in working with our client 

population. She is able to work well with all ages of children and their parents/guardians. She has developed a 

very positive professional reputation in the community amongst the stakeholders with whom we work. She has 

taken on a leadership role for the team and is there to help and support her coworkers. She is an outstanding 

problem solver, and has made significant contributions to our team, particularly regarding special projects that 

have been assigned. Lori has an impressive ability to communicate well with clients and is able to help them 

open up in counseling sessions. She is very empathetic with the children and their families/guardians and has 

an ability to put others at ease even when discussing a difficult situation. Beyond her professional capabilities, 

Lori possesses qualities of integrity, resilience, and creativity that enhance her interactions with coworkers and 

clients alike. I truly believe that Lori would be an invaluable asset to any organization she chooses to join. I 

wholeheartedly recommend her and am confident that she will exceed your expectations. If you have any 

questions or need further information, feel free to contact me at 480-387-9658 or 

jlamoreaux@pinalhispaniccouncil.org.  

 

Thank you for considering this recommendation.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jan Lamoreaux, LIAC, LPC  

Clinical Coordinator, Pinal County 

M: (480) 387-9658   

jlamoreaux@pinalhispaniccouncil.org  
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